Agenda Item #8

Meeting of January 22, 2014

SOUTH PORTLAND CITY COUNCIL

POSITION PAPER OF THE CITY CLERK

Subject:

ORDER #94-13/14 -— SOUTH PORTLAND HOUSING AUTHORITY, TENANT'S
APPOINTMENT, TO FILL A TERM WHICH EXPIRES ON 10/10/18. PASSAGE REQUIRES
MAJORITY VOTE.

Position:

Lolita Ball was first appointed to the South Portland Housing Authority as the Tenants
representative in October 16, 2006. The South Portland Housing Authority Board of
Commissioners is requesting that Lolita be appointed for the next five year term.

Requested Action:

Council passage of ORDER #94-13/14.
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District One
MICHAEL Pock

District Two
PATRICIA SMITH

District Three
MELISSA LINSCOTT

District Four
LINDA C. COHEN

District Five
GERARD JALBERT

At Large
MAXINE BEECHER

At Large
THOMAS E. BLAKE

CITY OF SOUTH PORTLAND

GERARD JALBERT
Mayor

JAMES H. GAILEY
City Manager
SusAN M. MOONEY SALLY J. DAGGETT
City Clerk Jensen Baird Gardner & Henry

In City Council
Order #94-13/14

ORDERED, that Lolita Ball, 1700 Broadway, be and is hereby
appointed to the South Portland Housing Authority, Tenant’s
Appointment, to fill a term which expires on 10/10/2018. Passage
requires majority vote.

Fiscal Note: Less than $1,000

Dated: January 22, 2014

P.O. Box 9422 e South Portland, ME 04116-9422
Telephone (207) 767-3201 e Fax (207) 767-7620



SOUTH PORTLAND HOUSING AUTHORITY
100 Waterman Drive, Suite 101, South Portland, Maine 04106
(207) 773-4140 « FAX (207) 773-4006
ME Relay - call 711

January 14, 2014

Mrs. Susan Mooney

City Clerk

City of South Portland

25 Cottage Road

P.O. Box 9422

South Portland, Maine 04106

Dear Susan,

I have had a discussion with Lolita Ball, a resident commissioner from 1700 Broadway (a.k.a
St. Cyr Court). Lolita has expressed an interest in being re-appointed again to the Board of
Commissioners as a resident commissioner.

Lolita has been a valued asset as a commissioner. She brings a great perspective to the Board
and her input is appreciated by her fellow commissioners. Lolita has been to several trainings
ranging from Ethics to Commissioners Fundamentals.

Please consider to have Lolita Ball reappointed as a resident commissioner. Please feel free to
contact me with any questions, comments, or concerns that you or the City Council may have.

Very Best,

Michael Hulsey
Executive Director
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